Meeting
10th ACSS Plenary - February 2023

The next open meeting of the ACSS will be held on the 2nd February 2023 and
details will be posted here soon.

Minutes and papers of the open meeting are published to the ACSS website once
they are available. If you wish to attend this meeting, please contact the
secretariat here.

Members of the public are invited to send in any questions they have for the
ACSS on the topics under discussion at this open meeting. Please send any
questions to acss@food.gov.uk . Please note any questions should be sent by the
4th January 2023.
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